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Lt. GOVERNOR KARYN POLITO AWARDS PAUL DAVIS 
RESTORATION BOSTON-SOUTH $25,000 GRANT.  

NORTH ATTLEBORO, MA – The Massachusetts Executive Office of Labor & Workforce 

Development – Department of Industrial Accidents has awarded Paul Davis Restoration of 

Boston South a $25,000 grant to be used for training. A ceremony will take place on December 

2, 2015 at 4:00 p.m. where the Lt. Governor,  Secretary of Labor and Workforce Development 

Ronald Walker, and other  state officials will attend. 

The Department of Industrial Accidents (DIA) through the Office of Safety has a “Workforce 

Safety Training and Education Grant Program”.  The goal of this program is to promote safe and 

healthy conditions in the workplace through training, education, and other preventive programs, 

for employees and employers covered by the Massachusetts Workers ‘Compensation Law, 

(M.G.L. Ch. 152). 

In effort to keep employees safe in the Workplace, Cathy DiPilato has applied for a grant that is 

based upon the safety conditions Paul Davis may experience.  “Safety is the most important 

thing at our place of employment”, said John Gugliotta, owner of Paul Davis. 

The grant was written for safety in a workplace.  It includes, OSHA 10 Training, First Aid & CPR 

Certification, Fire Extinguisher Training, Safety Talks which includes Confined Spaces, Tool 

Safety & PPE, and Safety Consideration for entering a structure that has been compromised by 

a fire.    

All the Safety Training will take place at Paul Davis Restoration Boston South located at 215 

Plain Street, North Attleboro, MA.  This state of the art training center recently opened up in 

August 2015.  The training center focusing on Safety Training and Training newly hired 

Insurance Adjusters. 

An open house will take place on December 2 from 2:00 – 8:00 p.m. Paul Davis invites you to 

visit our facility and welcome the Lt. Governor Karyn Polito at 4:00 p.m.   

For additional information about this event you can contact Cathy DiPilato at 

cdipilato@pauldavis.com, or call 508-688-4595.  Food and refreshments will be served. 
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